
I have lived in Hadley wood for some 35 years now and I moved out to the area from inner 
London to enjoy the countryside , the cleaner air , the space and the tranquillity.
I am horrified to learn that the council are considering building so many houses on this beautiful 
green belt land and I strongly object to this badly thought out proposal .
There are other solutions , there are so many areas of London where existing houses are no 
longer fit for purpose , there are brown field sites, derelict sites ,contaminated sites all more 
suitable to improvement .
So please reconsider it seems like madness to concrete over fresh green grass meadows  in 
protected historical sites and to build more character less densely packed houses in a beautiful  
area of green belt
Please re consider this
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